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Fiscal Impact: 

There will be no fiscal impact as a result of this legislation. 

The proposed legislation is a technical correction and does not impact revenue or expense for the 
County. 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to correct the existing language for the minimum size 
requirement needed to qualify for the Conservation Landscaping reimbursement.  

There was an oversight in the latest resolution passed in which an extra digit was not removed 
when it was updated. The minimum size was changed from 250 square feet to 150 square feet. 
However, the “2” was never removed and the legislation incorrectly read as 1,250 square feet.  

 

Other Comments: 

The Office of Community Sustainability (OCS) confirmed no applications were affected as a 
result of this error. The mistake was identified by OCS staff when reviewing the reimbursement 
and program changes with a contractor interested in installing best management practices.  

 

 


